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21 May 2021 
 
Our Reference: SYD20/00015/09 
Council Ref: DA19/0875 
Portal Reference: CNR-3385 
 
Kathryn Saunders 
Penrith City Council       
PO Box 60 
PENRITH NSW 2751 
 
 
Dear Ms Saunders 
 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FOR ALTERATIONS & ADDITIONS TO EXISTING WALLACIA 
GOLF COURSE - REVIEW FURTHER PLANS - WALLACIA GOLF COURSE - 13-17 PARK 
ROAD, WALLACIA  
 
Reference is made to Council’s referral dated 4 May 2021 with regard to the abovementioned 
Development Application, which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) in accordance with 
Clause 104 of State Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 2007 and Section 138 of the 
Roads Act, 1993. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the amended plans and supporting email and notes that this aligns with 
TfNSW response provided under DA21/0130. In addition it is noted that the access to the cemetery 
has been adjusted to the northern side of the road to reduce environmental impacts.  
 
In this regard TfNSW provides concurrence and reiterates the previous conditions provided in 
letters dated 15 April 2021 - DA21/0130 and 11 March 2021 - DA17/1092 (see Attachment A & 
B). 
 
If you have any further questions, Laura van Putten, Land Use Planner at TfNSW, would be pleased 
to take your call on (02) 8849 2480 or please email development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
Transport for NSW 
  



Attachment A - TfNSW letter - 15 April 2021 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



Attachment B - TfNSW (formerly Roads and Maritime) letter – 11 March 2021 

 



 















 


